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RFP #400-20-20 

ADDENDUM NO.2 

 

This addendum issued July 8, 2020 becomes in its entirety a part of the Request for Proposals 

RFP #400-20-20 as is fully set forth herein: 

 

Item 1: Q: Under section IV, B. Previous Related Experience, No.4 – If a bidder does not 

have prior HACP experience should the bidder skip this response or reply with “Non-Aplicable”? 

A: No. Experience with another housing authority or other public agency would 

be relevant experience.  

 

Item 2: Q: Is HACP able to provide a budgetary parameter for the HCV Landlord recruiting 

marketing budget? 

A: Not at this time.   

 

Item 3: Q: Once an agreement has been made with the selected bidder, what is the expected 

start time for the work to begin? What is the expectation for the launch date of the campaign? 

A: Within two weeks of notification. Likely start date of Aug. 15, 2020, with 

marketing campaign to last approx. Oct. 1 – Dec. 30, 2020.  

 

Item 4: The proposal due date is changed to July 16, 2020 at 10:30 AM, location remains 

unchanged at the HACP Procurement Dept., 100 Ross St. 2nd Floor, Suite 200, Pittsburgh, PA 15219. 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 
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